
                                
 
 

                    
 

 
                

 
 
 

Join the Minnesota chapters of ASHRAE and ASPE in helping the 
US Marines with their annual “Toys for Tots” drive. Please bring a 
new, unwrapped toy to either the October or November meeting. In 
lieu of a toy, cash donations will be accepted and the chapters will 
purchase additional toys. Donations will be delivered to the Marines 
in early December. 
                                
 

                              


